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Christmas Event Reminders  
 

Friday 13th December - School Christmas Disco 
Reception children will need to come to school in their party clothes 
on Friday because their disco is straight after school (3:45 – 4:45). 
Year 1 and Year 2 children will need to wear their uniforms as 
normal and return to school in their party clothes.  
The Year 1 and 2 disco is (5:00 – 6:00) 
  
Tuesday 17th December – Whole School Christmas Panto Trip 
All of the children will need to be provided with a packed lunch. 
They will eat lunch before they leave school. We will be leaving 
school at 12:00. When we arrive back at school, we will take all of 
the children back into the school building through the front entrance 
and then dismiss them as we normally do from their classrooms. 
This way we can ensure that all the children have been accounted 
for and gone home with a known adult. We hope to arrive back at 
school at 4:45 p.m.  
 
Wed 18th December - Christmas Dinner and Jumper Day 
The children can wear a Christmas jumper for school on this day. 
We do it on this day instead of the official day because is it the 
same day as our Christmas Dinner. 
 
Thursday 19th December – Reindeer Games   
The PTA have many fun things planned for the day. The children 
will need to come to school in their uniform. The timings are on the   
tickets being sent home soon. 
 
Friday 20th December – Last Day of term 
We break up on this day at the normal time. We do not close early. 
We return to school on Monday 6th January 2020. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 


